From: NoReply

To: Bloemberg, Greg
Subject: CASE 46-DR-2022 - MARSHALL FOUR
Date: Monday, April 3, 2023 1:56:55 PM

2]
Currently a one story building very close to sidewalk. I think a bigger set back from the
sidewalk is needed for a 4-story building. Also, better greenery and more of it. Currently shows
trees. Proposed replacement is the ubiquitous and not very attractive Hesper aloe. Don't these
developers have any creative imagination? -- sent by Cathy Davis (case# 46-DR-2022)
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